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October Minutes

e Library- Everything is running smoothly. Regeena is printing off barcodes
now. We are in need of more volunteers for certain classes. Carey will
send out an email to ask again for parents to come in and help. Perhaps a
time table of library could be sent home so parents could see when their
child has library so they can help. A motion was put forward to allow the
library to purchase books from scholastic orders. $30 a month will be
given. 15t Selena Noseworthy 2" Amanda Sherman.

e Fluoride is starting Friday.

e PSSC meeting is next week so there is no update.

e School Christmas float- lots of volunteers but no one will commit to head it
up. For this reason we will forgo a float this year. We will send an email to
grade 5 parents to see if they have any interest in walking with their
children with the banner.

e Carey compiled a list of month by month fundraisers or special events.
This is to ensure that we are not over whelming parents with “stuff”.

e Wish list from the school is -year-end pizza party, basketball nets, guest
speaker, and sound system.

e We mentioned that the $5000 from the town could be used for the nets.
Carey said she would take it to Mike. It has been relayed that this is a go.

e Swings are impossible for our playground due to clearance issues. We will
look into other equipment that “swings” to see if any of it is viable for our
space.

e Adult paint night raised approx. $280 after expenses. We will look to
schedule another one after Christmas with a winter scene.

e Kids and Canvas will be cancelled due to lack of interest. About 8 had
confirmed they were attending. With a possible 80 seats available it would
be a waste of time and resources.

e | will look into the cost of a speaker system for the gym. Something
mobile. SIBKE bought one 2 years ago. It was 2400 watt and $1800.
This is something we will try to purchase in the near future.

e Christmas concert. We will raffle off VIP tickets for front row seating and a
prime parking space.

e We will ask for donations for the Christmas “themed baskets” earlier this
year and sell tickets for longer.

e School clothing will be put off until after Christmas. 1 will look into dry
weave t-shirts and long sleeve shirts, toques, hoodie (pullover and zip),
and sweatpants.



Pizza night- going well! However people are still not using online ordering
and the code. Directions and a gentle reminder will be added to the
newsletters!

Babysitting night is a go! So far 21 people have shown interest. Now we
need to secure volunteers and figure out a security system for drop off and
pick up.

QSP packets and Budding Artist packets have been sent out. Budding
Artist orders are due back Nov 7t. QSP is due back on Oct. 31.

Next meeting is November 20" due to the Observation of Remembrance
Day on Nov 13,



